
Operation ‘6’, Arnold plaza  

JERRY AMBROSE VETERANS COUNCIL  

May 15, 2019 
Subject: Funding for ADA accessibility compliance 

Dear Sirs,  

The Arnold Plaza project is at a crucial stage. ADA 
compliance germane to receiving occupancy of our rooms is 
mandatory prior to approval of usage. We have satisfied 
certain construction criteria; however, we need additional 
funds to help us reach our goal.  

On the south east side of the building a handicap accessible 
power actuated door must be installed as well as a handicap 
parking stall and all striping. We are in desperate need of 
approximately $4,000.00 to help us comply with ADA 
requirements. Bids are on hand from our general 
contractor.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

John Trylch 
Operation ‘6’ 
Construction Project Manager  

 


